
  
   

 

27 November 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians          
 
Yr 11 - Dr. Jekyll and Mr. Hyde 
 
The English Department is organising a visit to Godolphin for Year 11 pupils to see a performance by 

Ginificent of Dr. Jekyll and Mr. Hyde. “This performance has been specifically produced to support G.C.S.E 

English and remains faithfully true to the book.”  

 
 
Date Visit to Cost Details of visit Times Requirements 

 
 
Monday 
23

rd
 

March 
2020 
 
 

 
 
 
Godolphin 

 
 
 
£5.00 

 
 
 
Walk to Godolphin 

 
 
Morning - returning to 
school in time for lunch 

 
 
School uniform must 
be worn 

 

Deadline for payment: Friday 6th December 2019 

To pay please access WisePay through your sons Insight account and select ‘WisePay Finance Portal’ 

the item can be found under the Trips and Visit Tab. If you have any issues accessing WisePay please 

email Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk, Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment 

should contact the Finance Office on ext 260. 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 

school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical 

conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. These details can now be 

checked through the Insight Parent Portal, otherwise please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward 

sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

CJ Ennew 

Head of English 
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